Lesson 12 - Missions

Missions is a word we use to describe the New Testament church practice of sending men beyond their local borders to preach the gospel and establish churches. We call the men that are sent, *missionaries*.

The Great Commission

Matthew 28:18-20 has become known as *The Great Commission*. After His resurrection and before His ascension back into heaven, Jesus gave these instructions to His church. He told them first to *teach all nations*. The word *teach* used here means to *make disciples*. So, disciples should be made in all nations of the earth. Then He said that the disciples should be baptized in the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Ghost. Then, the disciples should be taught to observe Jesus' commandments. Similar instructions are given in Mark, Luke, John and Acts. Missions is not a sideline of the church. Missions is the work of the church.

The commission in Mark.			
Mark 16:15:			
And he said unto them,	ye into	_the	, and
the to	creature.		
The commission in Luke.			
Luke 24:47:			
And that	and	of	should be
in his	among all	, beginning	at Jerusalem.
The commission in John.			
John 20:21:			
Then said to	them again,	be unto you:	my
hath	me, even so	I	·
The commission in Acts. Acts 1:8: But ye shall receive	, after that the _		is come upon
you: and ye shall be	unto me	both in	, and in all
, and in	, and u	nto the	part of the
·			
Assignment: Read Matthew 1. Where did the eleven disci			
2. Where were they when Jesu			
3. What did some do when th			
4. What is given to Jesus? v.1			
5. Where were they told to go	and teach? v.19		_
6. In what name were they to	baptize? v.19		
7. How long did Jesus say He			

How Do Churches Send Missionaries?

Since the churches in the New Testament were independent of each other and there was no governing body, each church sent its own missionaries. In Acts chapter 13 the Holy Spirit laid it on the heart of the church at Antioch to send Paul and Barnabas as missionaries and laid it on the hearts of Paul and Barnabas to go. Such is still the case. The Holy Spirit lays it upon the heart of a church to send a man to a mission field and also lays it upon the heart of a man to go. The church then sends that man, watches over him and sees that his needs are met.

The church was involved	ed.				
Acts 13:1:					
Now there were in the	that was at		certain		
and	: as	and	that was called Niger		Niger, and
of Cyre	ene, and		_ which had bee	en brought up w	vith Herod
the tetrarch, and		·			
The Holy Spirit called t	the men.				
Acts 13:2:					
As they	to the Lord, ar	ıd	, the		
said, Separate me	and		for the		
As theysaid, Separate mewhereunto I have	them.				
The men were ordained	l by the church.				
Acts 13:3:					
And when they had	and		, and	their	
And when they hadon them, they	them away.				
The men left for the for	eign fields.				
Acts 13:4:					
So they, being	forth by the		, departed t	unto	; and
So they, being from thence they sailed to	o		_•		
Assignment: Read Roma	ans 10:9-15 and ans	swer these	questions.		
1. Where do we believe?	v.9				
2. With what does a man	believe? v.10				
3. Who shall not be ashar	ned? v.11				
4. Who shall be saved? v	7.13				
5. How shall a person he	ar? v.14				
6. How shall a preacher s	go? v.15				
7. Who has beautiful feet	? v.15				

Missions Causes Churches To Multiply

The end result of missions is to establish new churches so that they in turn can also do mission work. From the church at Jerusalem came the church at Antioch. From the church at Antioch Paul went as a missionary and many other churches were begun. From them still other missionaries went out and more churches were started. This is the New Testament plan.

From the work of the Acts 11:22:	ie Jerusalem church	came the An	tioch chur	ch.	
	of these things car	ne unto the		of the	
which was in	of these things can : and the	ev fe	orth		. that he should
go as far as	·	J			2
Paul visited the church Acts 15:41:	rches he had started	in Syria and	Cilicia.		
	and _		, confir	ming the	
				0 _	
Paul visited other cl Acts 16:5:	nurches he began.				
And so wore the	ogtablial	and in the		and	
in	establish daily.	ieu in ine		unu	
O	acts chapter 8 and answ	-		.4	
1. where did the peop	ple from the Jerusalem	i church go w	nen the gre	at persecut	on came? v.1
2. What did they do a	as they went? v.4				
3. Where did Philip g	go? v.5				
4. Who did the apost	les at Jerusalem send t	o Samaria? v	.14		
5. Philip was sent to	preach to a man from	what country	? vs.26-27		
	reaching in the cities u				
1 1	\mathcal{E}		,		
Associated Missions	\				
	ndependent, they are al	lso interdene	ndent, that i	s. they deno	end on each other.
	t a missionary and other	-			
	ard a common goal and				
	rried on in the New Te				
•	he country of Macedor			•	idion at 7 thiloch
and the charenes in the	ic country of Maccaol	na neiped to	support iiii	l.,	
The church at Philip	ppi supported Paul.				
Philippians 4:15-16	}				
Now ye	know also,	that in the b	eginning of	the	, when I
	from and	, no		сотти	nicated with me as
concerning	and	bu	t ye only. F	or even in T	Thessalonica ye
once a	nd again unto my		·		
Others naid so that	Paul might serve the	Carinthians	ı		
2 Corinthians 11:8-9	_	Cormunans	·•		
	, taking		of them, t	o do vou	
And when I was	with vou	, and	_ ,,,.	I was	·
to no man: for that w	with you which was	to n	ne the		which came
from	supplied: an	d in all thing	s I have ker	ot myself fro	m being
	unto you, and s				<u> </u>

Lesson 12 Page 3 of 4

			answer these question tion? v.11		
2. What cou	uld Paul do throug	th Christ? v 13			
2. What cot	desire a gift from	them? v 17			
4. What wil	ll God supply? v.1	9			
Witnessing	,	~ 4aa	distant landa Harris	41	المالية المالية
			distant lands. Howeve e. That would include		
•	0 1	•	e around him. Others s		_
•			faith in Him. Witness		
has done fo	•	50, 60 508		B 10 .eB 0e.	5 ((1100 C11110)
	•				
_	promised for the	se who win ot	hers.		
Daniel 12:3		1 11	.7	C 1	T' (
And they th	at be	_shall	as the sness as the	of the	Firmament;
and they the	at mo	any to righteou	sness as the	for	_ and
	_ •				
Winning fi	riends pulls them	out of the fire	e.		
Jude 23:	P 44-10 4-10-11				
	save with	<i>i</i>	,	them out of the	
	; hating even th	ne garment	_,by the _	·	
	do whatever it t	akes to win mo	en to Christ.		
1 Corinthia		_		-	_
To the	became	I as	that I might	the	: I
am made _	things to _	men, t	hat I might by	means save	·
A aai am maa	.4. Dood John 4.2/	1 20 and answer			
	it: Read John 4:34		r these questions.		
1. What we	es illeat (1000) to J ere the fields? v 35	csus: v.34			
2. What doe	es he that reans re	ceive? v 36			
4. What will	ll the one who sov	vs and the one	who reaps do together	2 v 36	
i. 11 mat 11 m					
	ii the one who sov	vs and the one	who reaps do together	. v.30	

DO THE TEST OF LESSON 12

Lesson 12 Page 4 of 4